
Dear Community Members, 
 
It is my pleasure to report to you on behalf of the Board 
of Directors that the Foundation continues to grow. 
 
As you can read in our annual report the assets of the 
Foundation now stand at over $362,000 as of 12/31/07. 
 
We  partnered with the Community Foundation of 
Western Massachusetts in the late summer of 2006. 
This partnership will allow us to increase the return  
on your investment in our Foundation and allowed us 
to increase our grant program to $10,000 in 2007. 
 
As we approach our major fundraising event in March 
we are very encouraged by the community support we 
continue to receive to achieve our goal of a $1,000,000 
endowment. 
 
We hope this year, thanks to the many donations to our 
auction, to raise $38,000 for the endowment. Thanks  
again to our sponsors the entire ticket price and auction 
proceeds will benefit ELF. 
 
Our mission is to have a positive impact on education 
in Easthampton Schools and with your help our  
mission will be fulfilled.  
 
Thank you on behalf of the entire Board of Directors. 
 
 
Richard A Perras, President 
Easthampton Learning Foundation 



 
 

 
 



 


